
Online learning access 

Schools, trusts and local authorities can request mobile data increases for children 
and young people who: 

• do not have fixed broadband at home 
• cannot afford additional data for their devices 
• are experiencing disruption to their face-to-face education 

 
Children with access to a mobile phone on one of the following networks might be 
able to benefit: 

• Three 
• Smarty 
• Virgin Mobile 
• EE 
• Tesco Mobile 
• Sky Mobile 

Other providers may join the scheme at a later stage. 

Please could you email admin@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk  stating the details of the 
issues you are experiencing with broadband/data at this time if you are one of the 6 
providers above and we will endeavour to contact them to join the scheme for you. 
It is helpful to have details of the issue such as you only have 5 gig of data and its 
not enough or if your broadband is painfully slow etc so that we can see if this is the 
most appropriate route to go down for your problem. 

We have also been made aware of the ability to access online learning via Xbox and 
Play Stations  

Xbox 

1. Plug a key board into the Xbox USB slot 
2. Go into my games and apps 
3. Find Microsoft Edge and select 
4. Type in – HWB and log in as you would in school 
5. You can then access your work through one drive and use key packages 

including 
a. Word 
b. Teams 
c. Excel 
d. PowerPoint 
e. Your emails 

6. To move around you use the Xbox control or plug a mouse in 
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Play Station 

1. Identify the Play Station internet browser icon (it is www with dots around it) 
2. Press the PS4 logo on the controller 
3. Go to the library and find options for games and applications 
4. Go into applications and you will find the internet browser  
5. Type HWB into the browser and log in as you would in school 
6. You can then access your work through one drive and use key packages 

including 
a. Word 
b. Teams 
c. Excel 
d. PowerPoint 
e. Your emails 

If you also are able to access a smart TV you should also be able to get online via 
this route. You would need access to a Bluetooth keyboard and mouse, but these 
might be a much cheaper purchase than a new digital device. As all office 365 
software exists in the cloud, anything that will allow you to access a web browser    
(Google, Bing etc ) will allow you to access the work and software required from 
school.  

The next batch of Government laptops have been ordered and due to arrive any day 
and these will be delivered in line with the government criteria. We have already 
made contact with some families and will continue to do in the next few days.  

We hope this helps overcome some of the problems but please contact us via 
admin@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk if you continue to be unable to access the online 
classes. 
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